
Annual Club Meeting
January 13, 2009

7 PM
Document Conversion Associates Offices

Route 31 and Red School House 
1225 Route 31 (south side)

Suite 324
Clinton Township

(Basically across Red School from Bundt Park)

Please try to attend the Annual Club meeting.  We will be holding our annual election of 
officers.  This will be your opportunity to voice your opinions as to the direction of your club! 

 It will also be a great time to bring along a check for 2009 Dues (new members who paid 
dues in the last quarter of 2008 will enjoy a pass for 2009!).  

And I understand that there are some members who have not yet paid for Club apparel. 
Needless to say, please bring that along in order to tidy up the bookkeeping.

Of course, both checks may be mailed to the Club address:
HRH
P.O. Box 251
Three Bridges, NJ  08887  

Also, many members have changed their e-mail addresses over the past year.  Please 
provide an updated e-mail address (whether you have or haven’t just in case our records 
are wrong).

We look forward to seeing you, both old and new members.  The Club will provide light 
refreshments as an enticement……………………………………….to attend!!!!

Any questions? 

Contact Beverly
b.m.attinson@comcast.net


